
 

Abbotsford Police investigating homicide on Clearbrook Rd 

Today, January 8th, 2022 at 2:07 am, Abbotsford’s Emergency services responded to the 2400 

Blk of Clearbrook road for a stabbing.  

Upon arrival, Abbotsford Patrol members located a 41-year-old male seriously injured. The 

male was transported to hospital where he unfortunately succumbed to his injuries.   

We are in the preliminary stages of this investigation; however, the initial investigation suggests 

this to be a targeted incident.  No suspect(s) have been identified or arrested at this time.   

The Abbotsford Police Major Crime Unit will be transitioning this investigation to the Integrated 

Homicide Investigation Team (IHIT) and further inquiries will be provided by the IHIT Media 

team.  

Anyone with information about this incident, dashcam footage or CCTV from the area are asked 

to please call the IHIT tip line at 1-877-551-4448. 
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Cst. Angela Galos 

Abbotsford Police Media Relations Officer 

askmedia@abbypd.ca 

 

 

 

mailto:askmedia@abbypd.ca

